
 

 

Attention ALL Providers  
Trillium would like to inform providers Change Healthcare is 
now sending 837 files to Trillium and we are processing 
those. Change Healthcare is receiving 835 files from Trillium. 
If you were previously accessing your 835 files through 
Change Healthcare they are now available through Change 
Healthcare and will no longer be available in your folder in 
Provider Direct.  

Trillium IT Department 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any   questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org.  
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